
 

 
 

 

February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING – 9th MARCH 2023 

 

Following on from my letter in January regarding the Options Process, I am writing to give 

you additional information about the Options Evening event on Thursday 9th March 2023. 

The evening is for each subject area (except Maths and English as these are compulsory) to 

provide you and your child with additional information in order to help them make an 

informed decision. The details of the evening are as follows: - 

 

 

 

Student Group 

Address by the Principals, 

Assistant Principal &  

Head of Year  

 

Venue: MAIN HALL 

Visiting stalls and 

speaking to staff  

 

Venue:  NEW SPORTS 

HALL 

Davy Students 8.1-8.5 4.00 – 4.30pm 4.30 pm – 5.30pm 

Moore Students 8.6-

8.10 

5.00 – 5.30pm 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

The event will close at 7.00pm 

 

Additional information: 

• If you are unable to attend the evening within your allocated time slot, please feel free to 

attend a different session but please let the college know so we can monitor numbers. 

• You will receive the Options Forms when you sign in at the Main Hall prior to the 

Principals’ address on the evening. 

• The Deadline for completion of the Options Form is Friday 24th of March 2023 – 

students to return their forms to staff on gate duty each morning or take directly to the 

Student Hub. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mr 

Dowey – Careers Lead, if you require any additional information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S. Lewis 

Assistant Principal  


